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Dear Lakeside Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you for your attendance at our Back to 
School Night!  We hope you enjoyed having the opportunity to vis-

it with your child's teacher and we look forward to seeing you visit again soon! 
 
Super Parents Are the Core Night 
On Thursday, August 30, we will be hosting Super Parents Are the Core Night at 
Lakeside.  The evening will begin at 6:00 p.m. and will end no later than 7:45 p.m.  The event 
will be kicked off with a chance to interact with our Superintendent Dr. Timothy Hanson from 
6:00-6:35pm.  During the rest of the event, you will have an opportunity to learn more about 
the following topics: 

 Standards-based report cards 

 Digital content utilized to support personalization 

 Eureka Math 

 CORE/PBIS 

 NWEA 
 
In the near future, we will send home a brief description of what will be covered under each 
topic.  Members of our staff will repeat each session 2 times over the course of the even-
ing.  You will be asked to choose 2 of the 5 topics being offered.  Each session will be 25 
minutes in length with a brief transition time between sessions.  In addition, during the event, 
we plan to offer pizza and a dance party for your children who currently attend 
Lakeside.  Please mark this event date on your calendar! 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mrs. Smith 

SAVE THE DATES 

30 Super PAC Night, 6:00-
7:45pm 

Mrs. Smith’s Snapchat… 

AUGUST 

SEPTEMBER 

3 Labor Day: NO SCHOOL 

4 PTA Meeting: 5:00pm 

6-14 Book Fair 

12 1 Hour Late Start for Stu-
dents 



****CAR RIDERS/DAYCARE*** 
Student Drop-off/Pick-up Procedures 

 
We ask that our parents follow these 
guidelines to insure that every student 
has a safe arrival and dismissal: 
 
In order to increase the safety of all of our students and 
adults entering and leaving the building each day, all stu-
dents will be required to be dropped-off and picked-up 
through the car rider line.  Parking at the front and East 
end of the building and walking children to and from the 
entrances will not be allowed.  We would like to prevent 
children and adults walking through the path of cars or 
buses on the property at any time.   
 
Staff members will be present outside beginning at 8:30 
a.m. each morning for student drop-off.  Please do not 
release your children until a staff member signals the be-
ginning of our process.  Students will not be counted tar-
dy until 8:40 a.m.  Our afternoon pick-up procedures will 
begin at 3:30 p.m.  If you are in a hurry, you are encour-
aged to be at or near the front of the line and we will im-
plement our dismissal procedures as quickly and safely 
as possible for all.    
 
Thank you very much for your support with helping en-
sure Lakeside maintains safety as our first priority during 
our student entrance and dismissal each day! 

 
 DON’T FORGET TO PICK UP YOUR CAR RIDER 

SIGN IN THE FRONT OFFICE!! 

Vision and Hearing 
Screenings 
The Marion County 
Health Department will 
be at Lakeside from Au-
gust 20-23, 2018 to con-

duct state mandated vision and hearing 
screenings on students.  Vision screens 
will be conducted on all First and 
Third grade students.  Hearing screens 
will be conducted on all First and 
Fourth grade students. In addition, any 
new transfer students from outside of 
Warren Township will also be 
screened.  Kindergarten students will 
be screened at a future date.   If you do 
not wish to have your child screened 
for any reason, please send this request 
in writing to the school nurse no later 
than Friday, August 17, 2018.  If you 
have any questions please feel free to 
call Mrs. Cooper at 532-2855 during 
regular school hours. 

We are off to a great start!! Already your students are getting to know or refreshed 
on what dino brain is, and how to control anger with coping skills of their choice. I 
have already reached to many of you about how to best support your student. Re-

member - I am here to support your student and you! We offer a different options for your child’s men-
tal health/counseling needs, and I can help navigate that! In the coming weeks I will be putting togeth-
er an attendance club to work with students who seem to be missing school - We love our students 
and want them here as much as possible! Here are some talking points to discuss with your student: 
 
1. How are you working to follow directions in class? 
2. What is dino brain?  How do you get back into front brain? 
3. How can you show C.O.R.E. even when you’re upset? 
4. What startegies can you use to ignore people who may not be your friend, while still showing Re-

spect? 
5. Why do you come to school?  Parents, use this as a chance to really talk with your kids about the 

importance of coming to schoolto learn and gain knowledge.  It is important to make friends and 
enjoy it, but it is equally important to come to school focused and ready to learn! 

 
Always reach out to me if you have any questions!.  Just call the front office and ask for and ask for 
Mr. Phillips:) 
 


